
 

Term 1 2022 

Welcome back everybody! Hope that you had a lovely Summer, 
we are excited to have the children back and can’t wait to get 
started in Year 3! We have a great term planned with lots of 
great activities to ease your children back into school and 

look forward to sharing them with you.  

Our new topic is Nature versus Nurture. Here are some of the fun things we will 
be learning this term. 

 

Topic 
 Our new topic for Term 1 is Nature versus Nurture. This is going to be a very exciting topic where we 
will be completing lots of Science work about light and plants! The children will be learning all about 

how light lets us see and what helps plants to grow.  We will end this topic with a shadow puppet 
show of the life cycle of a plant. 

Then we will be moving into our next topic in Term 2 which is Stone, Fire and Ice.  For this topic, we 
will be learning all about life in The Stone Age along with some local history too. 

Maths 

In Maths this term we will be starting our 
learning with place value. This will involve 

learning methods for the four operations. We 
will learn how to use our addition, subtraction, 

multiplication and division skills and use these 
to answer a range of problem solving 

questions.  

English 

In Reading, we will start off the term by 
looking at our class book, The Flicker of 
Hope by Julia Cook. In writing, we will be 
developing our story writing skills and 

poetry.  

 

Reminders 
Our PE days are Monday & Tuesday. Please 
ensure the children bring in their PE kit and 

spare clothing for outdoor learning on 
Wednesdays.  

 Please ensure that Reading Records are signed 
when children read. The children will get a 

chance to change their books throughout the 
week once the reading quiz is completed.  

 
 
 

Notices: 

19/10/22 Parents Evening 

21/10/22 INSET Day 

8/12/22 Christmas Fayre 

9/12/22 Medal Assembly 

16/12/22 Last Day of Term 

 

 

 


